
 

Hello Year 3 children! 

 

I hope you all have a lovely half term with your family and that 

you get to spend some fun times in the sunshine over the next 

week.  I am looking forward to spending some more time in my 

garden.  The seeds I planted a few weeks ago have turned into 

little plants and I have put a lot of them into the beds around 

my garden.  I am also going to take some of my plants into 

school to plant in the school garden which Mrs Castle has been 

working hard in.  I am going to bring in some tomato plants 

and some different flowers. 

 

Well done for all your hard work with your home learning this 

half term.  Which has been your favourite activity so far?  I 

have been teaching in school this week and it has been great to 

see some of you in person enjoying the whole school topic of 

Mexico.  I have been working with the younger children, which 

is a bit different from teaching Year 3! 

 

Best wishes to you and your family 

Mrs Smith 

 

 


